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RS BELLCO BIRTHDAY
BASH

PRODUCT SPOTLIGHT:
GAP INSURANCE

LETTER FROM THE CEO

ANNUAL MEETING

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

710 Third Ave., New Brighton, PA(724) 843-3330 rsbellcofcu.com

Monday-Thursday 9am-5pm,  Friday 9am-6pm

BAKE SALE

FOURTH QUARTER
CLOSURES

PRODUCTS AND
SERVICES

One Last Cheer for
70 years! We at RS Bellco Federal

Credit Union would like

to thank you all very

much for making our

70th year a special one!

From our small party on

our actual birthday and

Tina’s retirement back in

March, to our RS Bellco

Birthday Bash towards

the end of July, you all

have made this an

anniversary to remember!

Cheers to the past 70

years, and many more to

come!
DEBIT CARDS:
TRIAL OFFERS



Board of Directors

Supervisory Committee

Office Staff

Keith Grable Chair

Carol Schwartz Vice Chair

Janice Glass Treasurer

Gene Miketa Secretary

Lynn Reinhardt Director

R. Michael Burry Director

Jeff Everly Director

Charles Douglas

Jim Hartge

Bill Hershman CEO

Chris Matthews Loan Officer

Lina Houser Loan Officer

Anissa Heaton
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Coordinator

Christina Sines
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Account

Servicing

Kristie Nych Teller/
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Admin

Mason Moldovan
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Moira Hickey
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Administrative

Assistant
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Pam Walsh Accountant

Janice Glass

Contact Information
Please remember to update your contact

information with us when you move or if

your phone number changes. This will

make it much easier to stay up to date

with your accounts.

70th Annual Meeting
The 70th Annual Members Meeting will be held

this year in November. This meeting will address

annual business matters, including new products

and services we have launched this year, plans

for new products and services for the coming

year, as well as our plans for expansion.

Elections will be held for positions on our Board

of Directors. Snacks and refreshments will be

served to those in attendance. More information

will be available on our social media pages, our

website, and in our office soon.  

Please contact the credit union with any

questions, intent to attend, or interest in running

for a position on our Board of Directors. 

Debit Card Warning: Trial Offers
We would like to remind our members that

forgetting to cancel a trial offer and being

charged for a product is not fraud. By inputting

your debit card information to a website for a

trial offer, you are authorizing the company to

debit your account if you don’t cancel, or forget

to cancel, your subscription.

Bake Sale
We will be holding our semi-annual bake sale

sometime this fall. Be sure to check our website,

social media pages, and lobby for more information

on when we’ll be having it. Proceeds from our bake

sale, as always, will go to our scholarship fund.

Quote of the Quarter

"He who has a why in life can

tolerate almost any how."

-Friedrich Nietzsche
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Stay tuned- More new products and services are coming soon!

Product Spotlight: GAP Insurance

If your vehicle is deemed a total loss due to an accident or theft, your insurance

might not cover your vehicle loan, leaving you with unexpected expenses. But we

can help! Our GAP program may reduce or eliminate the gap between what your

vehicle insurance will pay and what you owe on your loan.

FOURTH QUARTER OFFICE CLOSURES
The credit union will be closed on the following

days this quarter. Even when we are closed, you

can still access your account funds and

information using your R-S Bellco Debit Card,

by way of mobile banking, as well as at ATMs. 

Columbus Day- Monday, October 9, 2023

Veterans Day- Friday, November 10, 2023

Thanksgiving Day- Thursday, November 23, 2023

Christmas Day- Monday, December 25, 2023

New Year's Day- Monday, January 1, 2024



 To provide quality banking and financial services to individuals and small businesses while helping to

expand opportunities for all residents to succeed and prosper

Credit Union Mission

Honesty: In all matters, we will be honest with our members, Board of Directors, and each other.

Kindness: We cannot always help every person, but we can be compassionate and empathetic.

Competence: We want our members to look upon us as experts, feeling that when they have questions,

we will answer them promptly and correctly.

Credit Union Values

QUATER 4 2023

It's hard to believe it is Fall again, with the cooler nights, changing leaves, and shorter days.

2023 has been a productive year thus far; we've begun to offer business loans, our new credit

card product will launch at any time now, and we are progressing with our plans to expand our

office and add a drive thru. I hope to share some preliminary drawings in my spring letter.

Our product spotlight this quarter includes information on GAP Insurance, an affordable way

to ensure that you are protected in the event your car's value falls below the loan balance and

you have an accident.

We've got the annual meeting coming up in November, keep an eye out on our social media

pages, and in our lobby for more information. If you or anyone you know, who is a member is

interested in running for a position on our Board, please let us know. 

Thanks as always for your membership,

Bill Hershman, CEO

A letter from our CEO


